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 CAPITAL PROJECTS
New Public Works Facilities
Work continues on all aspects of the new facility , electrical, plumbing and HVAC are moving right along Painting has begun on the CMU Block 
portion of the Maintenance facility as well as the footings being placed for the salt storage building.
 
Street Reconstruction Projects
The Northway Drive, Pleasure Isle Drive, and Circlewood Drive project (new asphalt surface with sidewalk and apron replacement) was 
completed during the last week of the month.

The Kingsburg Court project (full concrete street replacement with sidewalk improvements) was completed during the week of June 17.

The Lambda Drive project (full concrete street replacement with sidewalk and apron replacement) was completed during the week of June 10.

The Short Hill Lane, Clover Avenue, Alice Street, and Thomas Street project (new asphalt surface with sidewalk improvements) was completed 
during the week of June 17.

Railroad Underpass
The Railroad Underpass painting project has been completed.

Capital Park Improvements
Cahill Commons has been completed, this project has made an incredible transformation from the old park.

John P. Tumlin and Sons have begun the phase 3 portion of Silverlake Park, the concrete path, electric and shelter pads are slated to be 
complete by June 30th, 2024. 

           PROGRAMS
Street Sweeping
The Public Works Department is responsible for sweeping all City maintained streets 
along with various State Routes four (4) times annually. Street sweeping plays a critical 
role in keeping Erlanger’s streets, air and water clean. A clean street keeps storm drains 
clear of debris, helps prevent localized street flooding due to clogged catch basins, and 
prevents pollutants from reaching the waterways. Street sweeping works best when the 
sweepers are able to sweep from curb-to curb. Vehicles or any items in the street 
prevent the sweeper from hugging the curb and performing the most effective sweeping 
possible. 

Mowing
The Public Works team members have been busy mowing the City’s parks and right of 
ways. A crew of 4 team members are scheduled to cut all the parks and right of ways 
every week. June has been extremely hot and dry this year so the crew has been able 
to some line of sight cut and right of way cut backs as well as mowing.  PW crews have 
worked 562 man hours to keep our parks and streets looking exceptional.

Choke Points 
The Public Works Department has choke points throughout the city that are checked for 
debris before and after a substantial rainfall to prevent flooding issues. PW’s refer to 
these areas as the “Nasty Nine”. The Nasty Nine were checked 1 time utilizing 6 man 
hours to do so.

Potholes
During the second quarter of 2024, 
PW’s crews filled 385 holes with hot 
mix asphalt utilizing 16.54 tons of 
asphalt hot mix and 170 man hours. 
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